
 

Mount Cotton Road – Wuduru Road intersection 
The project: 
- The Mount Cotton Road and Wuduru Road intersection has a high crash history, particularly right-turn rear-

end crashes. 

- This project will: 

o update the road linemarking to include a dedicated southbound right-turn lane from Mount Cotton 
Road to Wuduru Road 

o widen the road shoulders 

o install new road signage and reflective road pavement markers (known as cat’s eyes) 

- The $759K works are federally-funded under the Black Spot Program, which targets treatments to improve 
safety at high-risk locations or ‘black spots’. 

 

Expected impacts: 
- RoadTek will be constructing the works, which are expected to take 8-10 weeks and start in early-April. 

- Work is scheduled Monday to Friday between 6.30am and 5.30pm and Saturdays (if required) from 6.30am 
until 3pm. 

- Mount Cotton Road will be reduced to one lane under stop/go traffic control between 9am and 3.30pm on all 
work days. 

 

Community information: 
- A copy of the flyer will be emailed to all key stakeholders on Monday 25 March 2013 

- Variable electronic message boards will be placed onsite one week before start of works 

- For further information or questions about this project: 

o call TMR’s South Coast office on (07) 5596 9500 
o email TMR’s South Coast office at pdo.regions.goldcoast@tmr.qld.gov.au  
o visit TMR’s South Coast Region roadworks project pages at www.tmr.qld.gov.au/projects .aspx  

 


